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30th September 2021 

 

Year 6 Residential 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Traditionally in Year 6 the children have had the opportunity (as part of our 

cultural capital) to take part in a residential outdoor trip. 

 

We have contacted various outdoor educational centres of which several 

have spaces in January and February.  Unfortunately, prices are significantly 

higher over the summer months. 

 

Before we can confirm a booking with a particular centre, we would like to 

hear from parents your thoughts on costing as it is only possible to go ahead if 

there is sufficient commitment. 

 

The prices range from £200 to £300 inclusive of food, activities and board for 4 

nights.  The cost of the coach transport is not included in this and we propose 

that we would undertake fundraising to cover it. 

 

We understand this is a significant cost to families however, we do operate a 

payment system which would facilitate weekly/monthly contributions.  The full 

cost would be payable by the time the trip took place.   If you feel that this is 

affordable and would like your children to participate please contact either 

me or Mrs Elliott via ClassDojo by Tuesday 5th October, so we can begin 

arrangements.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Whittaker  

Year 6 Teacher  
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